
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After school clubs’ noticeboard 
All clubs run until 4pm at Holt Road and 4.20pm at Mill 

Lane 

Day Holt Road Mill Lane 

Monday   

Tuesday Gymnastics  

Karate 

Club(SEMSA) 

Games  

Expressive Arts 

Disney  

Cooking  

Wednesday  Singing 

Thursday Creative DT  

Artist  

 

Friday   

Friday 25th November 

Diary Dates 
Monday 28th November 

Keyboard lessons at Mill Lane 

 

Tuesday 29th November 

Music lessons at Holt Road 

 

Wednesday 30th November 

Drum lessons at Mill Lane 

 

Thursday 1st December 

Year 5 trip to Whitwell Hall 

Last day for Foodbank donations 

 

Friday 2nd December 

Parent Reading – 8.45am – 8.55am – Year 1&2 

(Year 1 please use the Gruffalo Cave classroom) 

Robotics Workshop at Carrow Road Study 

Centre for selected Y5 & 6 

House Points 

1st – Holkham - 475 

2nd – Blickling 410 

3rd – Sandringham - 344  

4th – Felbrigg - 320 

 

Attendance Award 

Well done to Class 34L with  

97.86% attendance this week. 

 

This week’s certificate winners are:  

Jacob Sadler, Sebastian Tabiner, Evan Conquest, 

William Sokalsky, Joshua Berritt, Jakob Fountain, 

Toby Jones, Jack Tink, Megan Groves, Amiee 

Callaway, Daniel Lamb, Megan Aldus, William 

Barrett, Gracie Fountain, Liberty Thompson, Max 

Wiseman, Raffaele Lesanu, Cristiano Lesanu, 

Tamzin Gray, Mia Genc, Faith Eldershaw, Molly 

Hughes, Stephanie De’ath, Reggy King  

and Zac Manley. 

 

Just a note….. 
 
Reverse Advent Calendar Foodbank – Nearly there! 
Please bring your Foodbank donations in to school by Thursday 1st 
December. We will hopefully be taking the House Captains to deliver the 
food to Foodbank on Friday morning if we can fit them and all the food 
items into the minibus! Pictures will follow of your generous donations. 
 
Last weekend for shopping: 
http://www.networknorwich.co.uk/Articles/210559/Network_Norwich_and_
Norfolk/Partners/Norwich_Foodbank/Admin_Articles/What_food_do_we_n
eed.aspx  
 
Cross Country 
We certainly have some budding athletes in our midst following our 
successful Cross Country day. Check out the Facebook page to see some 
photographs of our own Mo Farahs! 
 
https://www.facebook.com/pg/horsfordprimaryschool/photos/?tab=album&
album_id=1843741265909991 – Holt Road 
 
https://www.facebook.com/pg/horsfordprimaryschool/photos/?tab=album&
album_id=1843623812588403 – Mill Lane 
 
Vacancies 
We are currently recruiting for an MSA (Midday Supervisory Assistant) – 
please see attached flyer for more information. 
 
Artist Club 
Children at Holt Road have enjoyed an Artist Club run by Mrs Gulley. The 
parents of the children who attend the club have been invited to an art 
exhibition, showcasing their children’s work. Keep an eye on the Facebook 
page for photographs of the exhibition and the wonderful artwork. 
 
Children In Need 
Thank you for sparing your change to help us to support Children In Need. 
Not only did the children have a wonderful day coming to school in their 
spotty outfits but we also raised an amazing £256. 
 
Reminders: 
If your child is going to be off school because they are ill please make sure 
you ring into school by 9am to let us know.  
School starts at 8.55am and this is when teachers start taking the register. 
Once registers are submitted any child arriving after this time will be 
marked as late. 
 

PTA News 
The School Council have been discussing what they would like 

for their merit prize this year. In the final vote it was decided 

they would be awarded with a medal containing the school logo.  

The PTA have kindly agreed to pay for these medals for us this 

year.  

If you would like to be part of our PTA please email our chair Sue 

Smith on horsfordprimarypta@gmail.com 

 


